
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                     Deacons: Peter Collins & David Curtis          
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Ala Dabrowska: 01494 763518.  Safeguarding Rep: Eileen Williams: 07803000485  

                                                             Thirtieth Sunday, 24th October 2021 Year B 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat       23rd Octo     5.00 pm      (Vigil Mass)   

Sun      24th Octo     9.30 am      Parish Mass 

Mon     25th Octo     9.30 am      Feria 
Tue      26th Octo     9.30 am      Feria 

Wed     27th Octo     9.30 am      Feria 

Thu      28th Octo     9.30 am     (SS Simon & Jude, Apostles)      

Fri        29th Octo     7.00 pm      Feria 

Sat        30th Octo     5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)  

Sun      31st Octo      8.00am       Latin Mass  

                                      9.30am      Parish Mass   

Sat      23rd Octo       6.00pm       (Vigil Mass) 
Sun     24th Octo       11.00am  

Mon    25th Octo        

Wed    27th Octo          

Thu     28th Octo                       

Fri       29th Octo        9.30am      Feria 

Sat      30th Octo        6.00pm      (Vigil Mass)      

Sun     31st Octo        11.00 am     

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Saturday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Adamo Vergine RIP), Sun (People of the 

parish), Mon (Daniel Fanning RIP), Tue (Christy McCarthy)  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Antoinette & Edwin Zrinzo, Peter Harris  
RIP’s), Sun (Eileen & Francis McElroy RIP), Mon (Anne-Marie 
Archer RIP’s), Wed (Eamon Hillan RIP), Thu (Helena Welch 
RIP) 

Second Collection for Missio: There will be a retiring 

collection this week for World Mission Day. Kindly return the 

envelopes for Missio, if you have taken one last week. Our 

Parish representative for Missio will give a short talk during 

Mass this weekend.  

Next Parish Lunch at St. Aidan’s: will be on Sunday 7th 

November at 1.pm. Sign up list is in the narthex. Number 

limited to 24.  

Return all Red Boxes: May request all those who have taken 

the Red Boxes to bring it back anytime this month. If anyone 

would like to take an empty box, please let me know.  

Synod 2021-2023: The Church of God is convoked in Synod. 

With this convocation, Pope Francis invites the whole church 

to question itself on Synodality: a decisive theme for the life 

and mission of the church. It is a two-year process starting 

from October 10, 2021, to October 2023. The leading 

character in Synodality is the Holy Spirit. There will be a 

special prayer to the Holy Spirit recited during Mass from 

next month for the success of the Synod.  

Baptism: Kindly pray for Thea Brianna who will be baptized 

this Saturday, 2.30pm at St. Aidan’s by Deacon Gerard Felix.                                                                                                                                                

Funeral Mass: for Alberto De La Vega Abarca, the husband of 

Shirley, from St. Aidan’s, will be on Tuesday 26th October 

11.am at St. Aidan, followed by cremation at the Chiltern 

crematorium.  

SVP Meeting: The next meeting of the SVP Conference will be 

on this Sunday after Mass at St. Aidan’s. It will be held in the 

side chapel. Those signed up, please do come.  

 

Weekday Masses at St. Aidan’s: Please find out with Fr. Ken 

with regard to his availability for mass and the time from 

Monday to Thursday. In case, no mass on Monday, Wednesday 

and Thursday, those intentions will be said on Friday and 

weekend.  

Diocesan Mass for People with Disabilities, their families and 

friends will be celebrated by Bishop David at Sacred Heart 

Church, Luton on Sunday 7th November. For all enquiries, 

please contact Sean Ballantyne or Kevin O’Driscoll. 

Bernie.ballantyne@googlemail.com 

A message from CAFOD: Thank you for supporting our Climate 

Crisis Appeal for our recent Family Fast Day. Every donation 

helps us in our work and is gratefully 

received. cafod.org.uk/climatecrisis Please pray for the success 

of the upcoming UN climate talks in Glasgow, COP26, from 31 

October to 12 November.  There are prayer cards at the back 

of church; please do take one and pray that that world leaders 

will put the needs of marginalized communities around the 

world, those most affected by climate change, right at the heart 

of these climate talks. For more information 

see cafod.org.uk/COP26 May the Holy Spirit inspire all political 

leaders at COP26 and instill in them the courage and gentleness 

to implement fairer solutions for the most vulnerable. 

 

  

Offertory Collection Last Week:           Our Lady’s: £315.73                 St. Aidan’s: 320.41                      Thank You 
                                                             

http://cafod.org.uk/climatecrisis
http://cafod.org.uk/COP26

